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08 December 2020 

To: Anton 

Grave Exhumation Sepedi/English site notice and advert Update  

Since we started the process in 07 October 2020 in terms of advertising/consultation 

as required no one has come forward to claim the graves or indicated that they have 

an issue in the exhumation and relocation of the graves.  

During the month of October 2020, a Sepedi and English site notices were place at 

different public areas within Senwabarwana and advert was placed. Ever since the 

adverts and site notice were published Molshe Business Solution has not received any 

information /objection for the graves not to be removed. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Disego Moloto 

 

 
 



 

 
 


